Thursday 7th September 2017
Dear Parents and Carers,

Sadly | feel moved to resend a letter that was first sent in March 2017 regarding the
school stance on anti social behaviour on or around the school premises.

There have been a number of instances when disputes between parents have led to
unfortunate situations developing on the school site, which have impacted negatively
on our pupils.

We are all members of the Great Barford Primary Academy community; so please
ensure that any issues regarding personal feelings towards other parents are left at
the school gates, for the welfare of all of our children.

The staff members at Great Barford Primary Academy are here to educate your
children and to ensure that they are safe and have the best quality education
possible. Your children and their education must come first. The children should not
be witness to or be involved in adult disputes,

Staff members at the school are not qualified to deal with parental disputes or
antisocial behaviour. The school has a zero tolerance policy towards this behaviour
and will call upon the assistance of other agencies to deal with this if necessary.

| hope that this makes the schools position clear to all. Thank you for the support of
all those parents who have raised their concerns about these incidences and the
impact that they have had.

Regards,

Sarah Evans
Headteacher
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